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Update On Josie the Dog

(Josie is the dog who was tied to a 
tree in McCandless & brought here)

Josie had her first surgery, and the 
large tumor was removed from her 
side and the tumor was benign. The 
stitches are gone and she’s doing well! 
Once she heals, the next surgery 
to remove the thyroid tumor will 
be scheduled. Thank you for the 
donations & well wishes!

IMPORTANT DATES
Mark these dates for Township events 
on your calendar:

May 2 - Blood Drive 
2:00 - 7:00 p.m. @ Municipal Building

May 15 - Board of Supervisors Mtg. 
7:00 p.m @ Municipal Building

May 16 - Zoning Hearing Board Mtg. 
7:00 p.m. @ Municipal Building

May 21 - Food Truck Event 
5:30 - 8:00 p.m. @ Nike Site

May 23 - Planning Commission Mtg. 
7:00 p.m. @ Municipal Building

May 27 - Memorial Day Holiday 
Township Buildings Closed

May 29 - Hard to Recycle Event 
109 East Union Road
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Your Newsletter… 
Spread the Word!
This newsletter is an effort to inform everyone in West 
Deer Township. Other sources — such as social media — 
may reach a portion of our residents, but a great deal of 
folks would be overlooked. 

The Township produces an electronic newsletter that is 
available on our website and Facebook page. We also 
have a small amount of printed copies available at the 
municipal building, 109 East Union Road.    

West Deer Township
109 East Union Road

Cheswick, PA  15024

Phone : 724.265.3680

Email : information@westdeertownship.com

www.westdeertownship.com

Warning:  Though social media has its value, receiving Township 
information from sources like Facebook can be misleading. They 
are great to keep up-to-date with community events, etc., but not 
Township FACTS. Make it easy on yourself... check out our website, 
email us, or simply give us a call. We’re here for YOU!

When Do You Need To Apply For When Do You Need To Apply For 
A Building Permit?A Building Permit?
Below is a list of projects that require obtaining a building permit from

Household Hazardous & 
Electronic Waste Event

The Township, in partnership with Noble 
Environmental Specialty Recycling, will 

again host a household hazardous & 
electronic waste collection event. Collection 
day is Wednesday, May 29 from 9:00 a.m. - 

1:00 p.m. at 109 East Union Road.
Accepted chemicals include the following: 

*Paint/Workshop Products 
*Cleaning Products 

*Automotive Products 
*Pool Chemicals 

*Every Type of Battery 
*Every Type of Light Bulb 
*Lawn & Garden Products

Accepted electronics & freon include: 
*Computers 
*Televisions 

*Window A/C Units 
*Microwaves 

*Gaming Devices 
*Dehumidifiers 

*Phones
To register, go to www.nobleenviro.com, or 

call (412) 567-6566.

Pavilion Rentals Still Available
Are you interested in throwing a birthday party? How about hosting a family 

reunion? Or do you just want a place for laid back weekend get together? If any 
of these apply to you then the Bairdford Pavilion is right for you! Dates are still 

available from June - October. Call (724) 265-3680 option #4 to reserve!


